
Announcements – 8-9-20 

 
Hope Pregnancy Ministries is looking for Godly Christian women who could offer a weekly commitment 

on either Mondays or Thursdays from 12-4 PM, mentoring and equipping young mothers and couples! 

This is a great way to serve the community and pay it forward to the next generation of parents! Please 

call 406-257-6006 for more information or stop by Monday – Thursday at our location: 940 1st Ave E. 

Thank you! 

If you have additional questions, please feel free to email or call. 

Thank you, 

 Kaitlyn Squanda  Resource Director 
  Kaitlyn Squanda  940 1st Ave E, Kalispell, MT 59901 

    406.257.6006 

    www.hopepregmin.org 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Wood Splitting 

Join the wood splitting crew on Saturday mornings at 8:00 a.m. as 

they prepare firewood for our community.  If you are interested in 

helping, please contact Randy Riley at 406-253-1639. 

You never know when something 

at the church might change, stay 

updated with what’s happening at 

St. Richards by using one of these 

communication apps.  You can go 

to our parish website to sign up! 

strichardsparish.org 

http://www.hopepregmin.org/

